4. The King and the Fiery Dragon

WORKSHEET 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

By the time it came to the edge of the Forest, the stream had grown up, so that it was almost a river, and being grown-up, it did not run and jump and sparkle along as it used to when it was younger, but moved more slowly. For it knew now where it was going, and it said to itself, "There is no hurry. We shall get there some day." But all the little streams, higher up in the forest went this way and that quickly, eagerly having so much to find out before it was too late.

There was a broad track, almost as broad as a road, leading from the Outland to Forest, but before it could come to the Forest, it had to cross this river. So where it crossed there was a wooden bridge, almost as broad as a road, with wooden rails on each side of it.

-A.A. Milne

[This is an extract from 'The House At Pooh Corner' which creates a world of fantasy in a forest, where Christopher Robin, a little boy, lives with a bear called Winnie the Pooh and his friends.]

K	Read the passage and answer the following questions.								
1.	. Why is the stream said to be grown-up?								
2.	What did the stream say to itself?								
3.	What were the little streams doing and why?								
4.	What did the broad track have to cross to reach the forest?								
5.	Where was the wooden bridge?								
٠.									

B Explain the following.

- 1. 'There is no hurry. We shall get there some day.'
 - (a) Why is there no hurry for the river now?
 - (b) Where is it going to get some day?
- 2. There was a broad track leading from the Outland.
 - (a) What do you think is meant by Outland?
 - (b) What is a track?

GRAMMAR

,	ll the bla os].	anks with co	rrect p	pronouns	and say	if they ar	e Person	al [Per] oı	Possessive
1.						to Akash.	It is		book
2.	Gopal w	ent to Shim	.a		went by	train. []	
3.	- '	nade this d	-	ıs cake fo	or Muku	l. It was			_ birthday
4.			is Jave	d's grandn	nother. [_			_]	
5.		ut her bag o					_ must be	e	
6.		was a lett		Himans	hu. Did	you giv	e it to		?
7.		kept a pup		Ravi			can be	collected	tomorrow
8.	Sita is no	t always hon	est. Soi	metimes, _			_ tells lies.	[
9.	Shalu sai	d, "The blue s	hoes in	the cupbo	ard are			[-
		as gave							
M	ake sente	ences with t	ne follo	owing pro	nouns.				
1.	she .								
2.	it .								
3.	mine .								
4.	Ι.								
5.	ours .								
6.	him .								

VOCABULARY AND WRITING

A Write the antonyms (opposites) of the following words.									
	1. love			2.	differ	ent			
	3. find			4.	impo	rtant	t		
В	Tick (✓) the	word	d that is correctl	y spelt in	the gi	oup			
	1. awear			aware				awar	
	2. promise			primose				prommise	
	3. povurty			poverte	9			poverty	
	4. appreciate	•		appretia	te			apreciatte	
C	Select the co	orrec	t meaning and t	tick.					
	1. struggle	(a)	quarrel			(b)	make great	effort	
	2. solution	(a)	answer			(b)	salt		
	3. aware	(a)	waking up			(b)	knowing		
	4. event	(a)	an important h	appening		(b)	end		
	5. promise	(a)	a flower			(b)	a written or	oral commitm	nent
D	Imagine, you in sentences		e a younger bro	other in cla	ass I. V	Vrite	e answers to	the following	questions
	1. What is yo	2. Where does he study?							
	3. How does	4. Who is his teacher?							
	5. Is he a go	6. What does he eat for breakfast?							
	7. Is he naug	hty?		8.	Is he	poli	te and obedi	ent to his pare	ents?
	9. What is hi	s fav	ourite game?						
E	Write six ser	ntend	ces. Describe yo	ur classro	om us	ing s	some of the	words given b	elow.
	Room – large	e – r	number of stude	nts – wind	dows -	-blac	kboard – cha	airs – tables –	teacher -
	•		fans – waste p						